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May 25, 2020 

 

 

RE: Good News - Manulife Provides Reduction in Dental Premiums for June, 2020 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

  

Covid-19 has been a challenge for all of us including the fact that we have not been able 

to visit the dentist’s office unless there was an urgent issue. Manulife is providing us with 

a credit towards our dental premium for June, 2020 because dental claims plummeted 

during the lockdown.  Here is how we will be applying the credit: 

 

 For the June, 2020 billing, we will be eliminating both employers’ and active 

members’ dental premiums. In other words, employers and members do not have 

to pay dental premiums for June. We will adjust your billing accordingly. 

 

Regular Premiums will resume for the July billing. 

 

We will post this letter on the Worker Benefits website www.lccbenefits.ca 

 

 

Further Information 
 
If you have any questions on the above, please call or e-mail the following:  
 
Christina Kauenhofen lccbenefits@ellement.ca  1-844-440-1045 
 

 

 

God’s Blessings, 

  

 

Nancy Swerhun, Pension and Benefits Manager 

LCC Worker Benefit Services Inc. 
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